
 

 

 

 

 

 

ATTENTION: Homeowner on Simcoe County Road 7 at the intersection of Morgan Road 

The County of Simcoe has required the Villas of Upper Wasaga Developer (Baycliffe Homes) to construct 

a designated left turn lane and right turn taper on County Road #7 at Morgan Road 

 

Construction of these road widenings to accommodate the extra lanes will start on or about July 25th 

2022.  The planned improvements will be completed on or about September 22 2022. 

 

Meetings will be held with the County of Simcoe, Baycliffe Homes and the Town of Wasaga Beach bi-

weekly once construction begins to ensure a smooth and orderly operation.  Emergency contact 

information will be provided in the event of any unforeseen emergencies, and you can contact Baycliffe 

Homes with any non-emergency concerns. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Joseph Falvo  Hon. BA, C.B.F, B.C.I.N 

Vice President of Operations 

Tel - (905) 264 2229   


